
On the weekend of the 13th to the 15th August, 2021, a large 

number of former residents of the Julia Creek District will 

be visiting Julia Creek to catch up with relatives and 

friends.  An invitation is extended to you to join us. 

The weekend will commence on Friday, 13th when there will 

be a “Meet and Greet” Session (at a venue to be advised). 

On Saturday evening, the “Reunion Dinner” will be held at 

the Civic Centre. 

Late on Sunday Morning there will be a “Farewell” Function 

(at venue to be advised). 

Those who are attending would greatly appreciate your 

company. 

 

Further details to come. 
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